
GIVING BY MAIL:

CHECKS: make payable to Duke University

DESIGNATE YOUR GIFT by noting which Duke 
Anesthesiology fund (below) that you would like your 
donation applied in the memo field of your check

 DREAM Campaign/DREAM Innovation Grant 
(research fund)
 Establishment of: Mark F. Newman Professorship
 Global Health Program
 Other

GIVING ONLINE:

VISIT: anesthesiology.duke.edu

STEP ONE: Designate your gift by clicking on one of the 
three donation links located in the top right corner of 
our website's homepage.

STEP TWO: Enter your gift type (one-time or recurring), 
gift amount, complete your information, and make 
your payment.

Duke University is a non-profit organization.
Gifts are tax-deductible.
For more information or questions, please contact 
Stacey Hilton at 919.684.8524 or 
stacey.hilton@duke.edu




